
 
 
 
Dean Koga Outreach and Education Prize Recipients 
 
First awarded in 2024, the intention of the Dean Koga Prize is to advance technical knowledge and to 
disseminate technical knowledge outside APT. Special consideration will be given to technical 
presentations covering current research topics in preservation or modes of delivery for preservation 
technology that are to be shared formally with outside organizations and especially with the international 
preservation community. The funds could support travel costs to give technical presentations or support 
technical outreach through public access web platforms.   
 
2024​ Moriah Hughes for her proposed project related to historic timber frame barns 


